
 
 

 

 
 

 

Donors Delivering for Sexual and Reproductive Health and 

Rights 
Report Launch, Thursday 16 September 2021, 14:30 – 16:00 CEST 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

It is our pleasure to iŶǀite you to the lauŶĐh of the seĐoŶd editioŶ of the report “Donors Delivering for 

sexual and reproductive health and rights (SRHR)” that analyses SRHR disbursements of every OECD donor 

ĐouŶtry, ďoth iŶ terŵs of total ǀoluŵe aŶd as a perĐeŶtage of a ĐouŶtry͛ total ODA, ǁith a speĐial foĐus oŶ 
͚rights͛. 

 

The webinar event moderated by Lisa Goerlitz, Head of the Brussels office of Deutsche Stiftung 

Weltbevölkerung will take place on Thursday 16 September 2021, at 14:30-16:00 (CEST). Please find the 

programme attached. 

This latest edition presents data from 2019, setting up a pre-pandemic baseline for donors’ support 
to SRHR. Based on these findings, the launch event of the report will discuss why and how donors 

need to step up their game in the future. 

The ǁeďiŶar ǁill ďriŶg seǀeral stakeholders together to disĐuss the report’s ŵaiŶ fiŶdings and some 

unexpected rankings. It will also be an opportunity to exchange ideas on how it can shape renewed 

political and funding commitments, especially as we begin to emerge from COVID-19. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this invitation. Kindly confirm your availability by filling in the 

online form here by 13 September 2020 COB. We hope that you can join us and we remain at your disposal 

for any questions you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Neil Datta, EPF Secretary and Lisa Goerlitz, Head of EU office at DSW 
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Offentligt

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0NSG302oRGiUOaALULlHsQ


KINDLY REGISTER HERE 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0NSG302oRGiUOaALULlHsQ

